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Child’s Name:  _____________________________________Age:  _______   Boy:  ______ Girl:  _______
Siblings Name(s) and Age(s): ______________________________________________________________________________________
Parent/Guardian Names:  _________________________________________________________________
Pets (kind and names):___________________________ Best Friend’s Name: _______________________
Teacher’s Name: __________________________ Daily Task: ____________________________________
Something to brag about: _____________________________________________________________
Something to work on: ___________________________________________________________________
Gift they will receive:  ____________________________________________________________________
Favorite activity: _________________________________________________________________________



The City of Chester has made special arrangements with the North Pole so that your child can write a letter to Santa and receive a personalized letter back!
Letters should be dropped off to the special mailbox, in the lobby of City Hall, during the facility’s normal hours, beginning Monday, November 6th and ending Friday, December 15th at 3 p.m.
The elves will pick the letters up and take them back to Santa at the North Pole.
Santa will write a letter back to your child and even return the letter that your child wrote to you.  These letters will be returned to your address via postal mail.  They will be postmarked by Dec. 20, 2017
Information sheets are available at www.chesterill.com, chesterrecreation@chesterill.com or may be picked up at City Hall, 1330 Swanwick Street, Chester, IL  62233.  For more information call 826.1430.
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